Unforgettable

The sequel and conclusion of Unforgiven.
In Unforgiven, Darren and Bailey proved
forgiveness is possible even after a painful
past, but absolution isnt the end of their
story. Trust has to be rebuilt, faith restored,
and the strength of their bond tested. They
may have stopped battling each other, but
that doesnt mean the fight is over. And life
has a way of packing the biggest punchthe
most painful When life throws a curve
ball, the future they fought so hard for is at
risk. And when Baileys resolve is
weakened, Darren has to carry them both.
She may be his world, but is he strong
enough to shoulder the weight of that
responsibility? Her trust in him is critical,
but has forgiveness given her enough peace
to put her every hope and dream in his
hands?
A woman forgiven A man
redeemed A love unforgettable
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Unforgettable (1996) Ray Liotta and John Dahl in Unforgettable (1996).
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